
 

 

 

 

Key Stage 2 Trip to Homestead Park 

Friday 11th July - Indigo and Magenta Year 5 

Thursday 10th July - Lime and Maroon 

Friday 18th July - Year 6 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,         

 

We are pleased to announce we have planned an end of term school trip to Homestead Park 

for all classes in Key Stage 2. This trip will give the opportunity for the children to spend time 

with their friends within their local area. This may be somewhere they choose to revisit over 

the summer. We will plan out activities for the children once there whilst also giving them 

free time to play.  

 

The trip will be all day. We will leave school immediately after registration and aim to return 

to school for home time. Could you please ensure your child comes prepared with suitable 

footwear and sun cream as appropriate. Depending on the British summer a sun hat might 

be advisable. Please also provide your child with a packed lunch and plenty of water to 

drink. If your child is entitled to a free school lunch and you would like to order a grab bag 

from school, please complete the following forms:  

 

Indigo and Year 5 Magenta (please complete before Friday 4th July) 

https://forms.gle/ZRu4bR4zFtbKixxW8 

 

Lime and Maroon (please complete before Thursday 3rd July) 

https://forms.gle/icgBS9DGTBkvtJZVA 

 

Year 6 (please complete before Thursday 10th July) 

https://forms.gle/XuZzAg6j58sjiQ9v8 

 

We will be walking across to Homestead Park which could take up to an hour. This will allow 

for rests along the route. We will be getting every child an ice cream once at the park, the 

PTA have very kindly donated money towards this but we are asking for a donation of £1 as 

well. We prefer payment by ParentPay but we will accept cash in a named envelope to the 

school office if you prefer. We have also given the option for you to ‘gift another child’ on 

ParentPay if you wish to support another family.  

 

Due to the nature of the trip, we will need additional adult support from parents and carers. 

Each teacher will send a message on SeeSaw for volunteers.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Key Stage 2 Team 
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